NOTICE OF OFFICE CLOSURE

Due to Election Day activities, the Land Use
Office will be closed on Tuesday, November 5%,

The Land Use Office will instead be open from
9AM-4PM on Monday, November 4.

The Office will be open as scheduled on
Thursday, November 7, 2024 from SAM-4PM.

Please feel free to contact me at 860-542-6804 or
zeo@norfolkct.org with any questions.

Stacey Sefcik
Land Use Administrator




